W. T. Shannon, lirector

Ontorer 22, 1965

Johnson Oyster Company
Box 132 :
Invernass, Californdn

Dear Mr. Johnsons

You recently talked vith vepreseatatives of tuis lcopariment
concerning the need fur your continued compliance wiin Pish
and Comd regulations and lews concerning oyster culture,
Apparently you felt that the recent inclusion of 4ide and
sutmtvged ‘lands at Pt. Reyes into the National Seasiore
removed your oyster allotments from State Jjurisdictloa.

Upon revieving the lav transferring these lands to the
Federal Government, ¢ appears to us that all State laws
and regulations parteining to shellfish cultivetion
(incinding planting requirements, land rental atc.) revain
in effect since the conveyance by the Legislature roserves
fishery rights to the State.

8incerely,

SORY B,
Director
ibBsds

cc: Asserblyman We T. Begley -
Mr. T. Kornelis , Pt. Reyes National Seashore
Mr. R. W. Scott
#r, Ches. Savage
F° Commission
MR0-T.I.

Deputy Director
DRF



